
A Biography of The Minotaur
slideshow presentation

by Jodi Lorimer
Saturday, April 6, 2013

Grace Memorial Episcopal Church
4 PM Labyrinth Walk

5 PM Minotaur Presentation

Jodi Lorimer has presented 4 different workshops at International Labyrinth Gatherings.  If you've been unable to attend those 
workshops, this is your chance.   Jodi is doing her presentation on The Minotaur as a fundraiser for LNN.  Please come.... walk 
the labyrinth ... have some refreshments... chat with other labyrinth enthusiasts, and learn about the Minotaur.  Take a look at 
that Minotaur on the LNN Home Page and get more details about this presentation.   http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/

We'd appreciate your help with spreading the word about Jodi's presentation.  Fliers are available on the LNN Resources Page.  
Please print a couple of fliers and put them where interested people might see them.  Thanks!
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html

Labyrinth Marketplace

We'll have a little labyrinth marketplace on April 6 at Grace Memorial during the Minotaur event.  It'll be a great way to pick up 
some gift items for labyrinth enthusiasts.  You may want to buy a gift for yourself too.

If you have labyrinth products for sale, bring them to the Minotaur presentation.  
Contact Jodi@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org  to reserve table space.  

Photos from Trinity workshop with Jo Anne Mast  at Trinity 
Photos are now available on LNN's  Facebook Page .. album entitled "Finding Center Workshop"
https://www.facebook.com/LNNLabyrinthNetworkNorthwest
If you have pictures you'd like to add to the album, let us know.

New Reflections article

Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
NW Labyrinth happenings
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Mark Woodlief and his mother attended the Finding Center Workshop together.  Mark has written an article about his 
experience which is now available on the LNN Reflections Page.
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/reflections.html

Pictures from Stephen Shibley's talk are now on the LNN Photo Page. 
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/photos.html

Thanks to Sandy Stumpf for taking a few pictures while the rest of us were busy talking and eating.  It was a fun day. 

Thanks to Stephen Shibley for giving us lots of helpful info about plans for next fall's International Labyrinth Gathering on 
Vancouver Island, B.C.  It sounds like a wonderful opportunity to have quite a variety of labyrinth experiences.  There will be a 
series of labyrinth events beginning in Victoria, B.C. several days before the actual gathering begins.  So come if you can and 
stay as long as possible.  Stephen recommended planning a week's vacation if you can.   A bunch of LNN people are planning 
to go to Vancouver Island in various ways... travel by car, airplane, train, ferry, etc,  There are many options.  Let us know if 
you'd like to join our group.  Everyone is welcome.

World Labyrinth Day - Saturday, May 4, 2013

Are you planning a special event for World Labyrinth Day?  Please get it on the LNN Calendar so we can help you with publicity.   
Access the event submission form by clicking the dark green bar at the top of the LNN Calendar Page.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html
Submit your info NOW!  I'm going to be doing a lot of traveling in the next 2 months, so I need calendar info far in advance.

Labyrinth made of Broken Glass

If you missed this on Facebook, you can read about it on the LNN Resources Page with the news articles
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#articles

TLS Online Auction begins April 1

Donations requested now!  Shoppers get ready for fun, bid on great labyrinth products.
Get info:  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2013/130401_TLS_ONLINE_AUCTION_SHORT.pdf

Children and Labyrinths: Focus and Fun
presented by Beth Langley,
Montessori Teacher and Labyrinth Maker

Flier for more info:  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2013/130804_Children_and_Labyrinths_flier.pdf

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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